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The Tashkent State Transport University hosted a meeting of students with the
heads of leading transport organizations of Uzbekistan. Alisher Sattarov, First
Deputy Chairman of the Board for Transformation, Finance and Digitalization, spoke
on behalf of Uzbekistan Airways.

The event was aimed at expanding students' knowledge of the activities of the
largest companies in the transportation industry, as well as deepening their
understanding of the socio-economic, technical and technological reforms being
implemented in the sector. 

"Our task with our colleagues at today's event is to awake your interest in aviation.
Once in this field, you will not be able to remain indifferent to it. Yes, the competition
in the labor market is high, but your main advantage is a solid base of knowledge in
aviation, laid by your teachers. Use this foundation, don't be afraid to move forward
and improve yourself. Everything depends on your efforts. I sincerely wish you to
become professionals in your field," Alisher Sattarov, First Deputy Chairman of the
Board of Uzbekistan Airways for Transformation, Finance and Digitalization,
addressed the students.

The event was also attended by Doniyor Jumayev, Director of SUE
“Uzaeronavigation”, Javlonbek Umarxodjayev, Chairman of the Board of “Uzbekistan
Airports” JSC, Jamoliddin Nazarov, Head of Air Transport Department, and Ravshan
Nabiyev, Head of Flight Safety Supervision Department.

The meeting allowed students to get acquainted with current trends and prospects
of the industry, as well as to discuss professional growth and career opportunities.  








